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Aloha Neighbors, 
 
I have been spending this summer in the community to learn more about 

the issues that you have. Besides attending events, I am also going 

door to door to individually check up on as many of you as I can. 

 

If you have anything on your mind, please feel free to call my office, 

(808) 586-6170, or send an email to: repchun@capitol.hawaii.gov my 

staff and I are here to help and would love to hear from you. 

 

     Mahalo, 

NEIGHBORHOOD COMMUNITY UPDATE 

REPRESENTATIVE CORY CHUN 

HOUSE DISTRICT 35 

Scan the QR Code to the left or use the link for more hurricane resources 
2023 July Newsletter (hawaii.gov)  

Be a part of my email list and receive these newsletters  and other  
digital exclusive content. 

Please fill out this form: https://forms.office.com/r/QZsYYutTk8?
origin=lprLink 

Or email chun1@capitol.hawaii.gov and provide the following: 
•Name and Address 

•If you’re interested, indicate that you would like digital updates only 
*You are able to unsubscribe at anytime* 

Representative Chun joined The Pearl City Community Association and Waipahu Intermediate 

School’s Principal, Alvan Fukuhara (second from left) for a back-to-school School Supply Drive 

at the Pearl City Walmart. 

https://www.capitol.hawaii.gov/MemberFiles/House/Chun/Newsletters/2023JulNewsletter.pdf
https://forms.office.com/r/QZsYYutTk8?origin=lprLink
https://forms.office.com/r/QZsYYutTk8?origin=lprLink


 (Above) Representative Chun and Senator Aquino met with various stakeholders regarding the SHADE 

Institute’s plan to develop multimodal pathways along the Waipiʻo Point Access Road near Waipahū High 

School and the Aloha Clubhouse. 

 SHADE Institute, is a non-profit that has collaborated with local stakeholders, including the Waipahu 

Aloha Clubhouse, Waipahu High School, and the Waipahu Community Association, to address safety and 

accessibility concerns since 2016. With the assistance of Ki Concepts and G70’s civil engineering and planning 

group, SHADE developed a preliminary design for the multimodal pathways which the legislature approved 

funding for in 2022 and the Governor recently released. 

 SHADE is now moving forward on its Phase 1 to bring better access to Waipahū High School and the 

Aloha Clubhouse and connecting it to the Pearl Harbor Historic Bike Trail. They hope to continue with several 

more phases of new pathways around the Waipiʻo Peninsula.  

 (Below) A rendering of what Phase 1 will look like in front of the Aloha Clubhouse. 


